
REMEMBERING

Kenneth Richard Peters
November 1, 1944 - March 3, 2022

Tribute from Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home

Wiebe and Jeske Funeral Home Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Norm Rempel

We remember Ken as a kind man with a warm smile. He was a great usher captain at Central Heights.
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Tribute from Helen Costantino

My deepest sympathy Linda.

Tribute from Cynthia and Eric Braun

Relation: Friends to kens son and daughter in law, Kevin and Kimberly 

Our hearts pray peace and comfort over you Kevin Kimberly and family and may memories bring back

warmth and smiles.


